
Mr F Westmorland 

Mrs A Ellerby 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

How much pride can you fit in to one room? Well, on Thursday morning we stuffed the pride of around 120 

parents and family members, nearly 60 children and, to be quite honest, the pride of a whole school into our 

little hall. 

Seeing our youngest children perform was absolutely amazing. Not only did they remember their words, 

movements and melodies but they also behaved brilliantly and demonstrated collaboration, communication 

and creativity throughout. 

It isn’t easy to stand up in front of a group of adults but; considering the eldest of them is only just 6 years 

old, our little performers set a very high bar for the rest of the school to reach next Monday in our Christmas 

service. However, I know they are more than up to the challenge. Have a great weekend. 

Mr Westmorland - Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

These children have demonstrated a clear understanding of, 

and worked hard to live by the school values this term, well 

done to all of them! 

 

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

With 96.2%% attendance this week, Year 6 

will be looking after Ted– Well done Lewis! 

Pup will go to Year 5 this week with the 

least amount of late marks– Well done 

Our last day at school will be: 

Wednesday 19th December at 

1:30pm 

We wish everyone an enjoyable and 

relaxing break over Christmas and New 

Year.  We look forward to welcoming you all 

back on: 

Monday 7th January 

Independence Collaboration Honesty 

Yr R Harry Yr R Kadie-Leigh Yr R Liam 
Yr 1 Elsie Yr 1 Lilyann Yr 1 Jason 
Yr 2 Viraj Yr 2 Aleksandra Yr 2 Marley 
Yr 3 Miley Yr 3 Owen Yr 3 Jack 
Yr 4 Simona Yr 4 Chloe Yr 4 Kaleb 
Yr 5 Shagana Yr 5 Chloe Yr 5 Dagen 
Yr 6 Alfie R Yr 6 Kai Yr 6 Harvey 



Attendance 

We have still been suffering from 

Chicken Pox and sickness bugs this 

week.  We look forward to a healthy 2019! 

  

 

 

Shakespeare 

92.2%   

Carle 

91.4%  

Strong  

87.3%  

Rosen 

90.7% 

Donaldson 

89%   

Lewis 

96.2% 
Browne     

95.5% 

Reminders 

 Please return the Year 2 Synagogue trip 

slips to the office. 

 Please return Year 1 Phonics Workshop 

slips to the office. 

 If you have not already paid for the 

Christmas school dinner then please pay 

£2.20 ready for Tuesday.  Please also 

ensure that any outstanding balances 

owed are paid before the end of term. 

Phase 2 Christingle Service 

Years 2, 3 and 4 had a great time at St. Johns for the 

Christingle Service  where they sung songs and 

learnt about the significance of the Christingle and its 

symbolism. Thank you to all the parents that came along and 

supported us. 

Phase 2 Drop In  

Due to the success of our previous  drop in  for 

Years 2, 3 and 4 we have organised another 

drop in for February 7th 2019 at 2:30pm. The 

aim is to give everyone a chance to come along. 

Phase 1 Nativity! 

We were lucky enough, this week, to have been treated 

to Years R and 1 showcasing their Nativity play.  They 

have been working so hard and have managed three 

performances in one week!  It was a fantastic version of 

the Nativity - thank you to Years R and 1 and to all the 

staff who put it together. 


